
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Ref:  PB/yjc                                                                May 2014 

 

 

 

To: Members of the Liaison Committee 

 of the School Parents’ Association 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

BROMSGROVE SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

MINUTES OF THE LIAISON COMMITTEE OF THE 

SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

THURSDAY 15th MAY 2014 

 

 
I have pleasure in enclosing the Minutes for the Meeting of the Liaison Committee of the School 

Parents’ Association, held on Thursday 15th May 2014.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 
P St J Bowen 

DEPUTY HEADMASTER 
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BROMSGROVE SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES OF THE LIAISON COMMITTEE OF THE SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

THURSDAY 15th MAY 2014  

 

 

1. Attendance 
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2. Minutes of the Meeting held on Thursday 13th March 2014, including Action Plan 

                     The Minutes were approved as read. 

                        

                      Catering – Agenda Item  
 

          Ex-changing Room – Actioned 

          Parents’ Evenings – Actioned 

          Sports Tours – Agenda Item 

                      Exam T/T – Actioned and bring up for next year. 

                       

                      Bus Shelter – would be completed for September. 

  

3.          Chapel Suits - Raised by School House 

 

The parent asks whether the School can think about the possibility of doing away with the 

chapel suits, which are not required very often and are an additional expense. The boys 

find them very itchy, hot and uncomfortable. Would it be a better idea to have a navy blue 
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6. Catering - R
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all next year. I just don't understand why and can't seem to get any answers. I know they 

are all mixed up again for lessons, but the houses do play a significant part in their daily 

routines and their loyalty is very definitely to their house. 

 
The DHM commented that the system had been changed two years ago so this was the 

second year of operation. The friendship element had been taken out – it had been 

getting far too complex, intense and unworkable. Other than Sibling and OB connections 

or severe pastoral reasons and avoiding a concentration of scholars/team players/ 

musicians etc it was done at random. This year 5 parents had e mailed; he had replied; 
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d) Sports Events Kit Lupton House 

There appears to be inconsistency as to when the students can have hoodies/T- shirts/kit 

to recognise their participation in high profile sports events. It is generally not allowed. Yet 

pupils from other schools at the events generally wear “event” kit which acts as good 

publicity for their participation in high level sporting events/finals. Please could this be re-

considered. 

 

This led on from the previous item.  The APH would look into it. The DHM noted that at 

many such events obviously normal school kit had to be worn to avoid a proliferation of 

various items of kit.  

  

9.  Proposed Date of Next Meeting     

 

     Thursday 13th November 2014 in Old Chapel. 7.30 pm for 7.45pm.  

                                                          

      10. General Matters 

 

                 The Treasurer made her report. There were no new bids. The DHM would see Finance re  

bills due. The PA Commemoration lunch was doing well; the DHM would include a 

reminder in the next Newsletter.  

 

  11.  AOB   

  
          The Chairman read out: 

 

‘Does anyone ever feedback to the groundsman/gardeners how fantastic the School 

grounds look? The garden around School House and the new rose garden at Prep are 

lovely. There are a lot of keen gardeners as parents and it was a pleasure walking around 

getting ideas and admiring the work ‘. 

 

The DHM commented that we did but it was very gratifying to receive this. He would 

mention in the next Newsletter.  

 

The Chairman also expressed thanks of various parents for the Book and recent 

Presentation. The DHM was grateful for PA sponsorship.  

 

                12.  ACTION PLAN 

                         
1. The APH would report back on Chapel Suits  Act APH 

2. The DHM would discuss the siting of the bus shelter with the Bursar. Act: DHM 

3. The DHM would report back on day house refurbishment Act DHM 

4. The DHM would report back on Catering/Policy regarding Nuts Act DHM 

5. The DHM would report back on 5th Form use of the Gym.  Act DHM     

6. The DHM would discuss car parking with the Bursar and report back. Act DHM  

7. The DHM would report back on Sports Tours and Sports Kit Act DHM/APH                          


